
CANCELLATION NOTICE 

REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE  
FINANCE & ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

MEETING OF JANUARY 16, 2023, 1:15 p.m. 

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Finance & Administration Committee 
scheduled for 1:15 p.m. on January 16, 2023, in the City Council Chambers – City 
Hall, 808 West Spokane Falls Boulevard, Spokane, Washington, has been canceled.

The meeting will be rescheduled for January 23, 2023, at 1:15 p.m. A separate 
notice will be sent out once the agenda for the meeting has been finalized. 


